
Summerhill Residents Association  
, Toronto Ontario, 

23 March 2018 

VIA E-MAIL: clerk@toronto.ca 

Ms. Marilyn Loft 
12th Floor, West Tower, City Hall 
100 Queen Street West 
Toronto Ontario M5H 2N2 

RE: PW27.1 REimagining Yonge (Sheppard to Finch) 
Municipal Class Environmental Assessment Study  

Dear Mayor and Members of City Council, 

We have reviewed the objections set out in the letter from the Federation of
North Toronto Ratepayers Associations (“FoNTRA”), dated March 20, 2018, 
and are in agreement with the objections raised in that letter. 

We urge you to vote to transform Yonge from a dangerous six-lane road 
into a four-lane main street. 

Yours sincerely, 
Summerhill Residents Association 

Debbie Briggs 
President 

Copy: Councillor Kristyn Wong-Tam, FoNTRA 
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